
A message from FREEDOM HIGH SCHOOL 

Dear Seniors, 

We have been working hard to create the virtual Letter of 
Intent presentation to honor each of you. Thank you to 
everyone who submitted their information and photos. You 
can access it at this link https://youtu.be/D2EAK_hCNns or 
on the Freedom website in the Class of 2020 button. 

Also, the Senior Class Officers are putting together an 
amazing surprise for you. Please complete the survey to 
submit your t-shirt size by 9:00am Monday, May 18. complete 

this survey by Monday May 18 

Information regarding end of the year check-out will be 
coming out next week. We hope this email finds you and 
your family well. 

  

Respectfully, 

The FHS Administration 
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